Saier Schools Newslelter

Primary Edition Monday 18" May

Hi everyone, we hope you are all well and
enjoyed our first edition of the Newsletter.
This is now our second edition and features
lots of information and fun things for you to
do. We would love to hear your feedback,
comments and thoughts. You can emalil
them into us at

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team

TRENDING NOW. ..

Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and
text message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home.

If you're feeling unsafe or scared, then don't keep it to yourself. We're here to help.
Text us on: 07480 635060

Call us on: 0344 800 8029



https://youtu.be/5v9uEO_LQfo
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fyoutu.be%2flWd3lFvafdw&umid=99359F15-A55D-8805-9F98-200241FFAE87&auth=76a36a0301cf7179612a4414203a61368905a968-b93666f71f4b373416542ea76f12ad20d0ca7fb4
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fyoutu.be%2fiA3XaGhndW4&umid=99359F15-A55D-8805-9F98-200241FFAE87&auth=76a36a0301cf7179612a4414203a61368905a968-24036471c4910f041d480fb27bc34e41d4d40a3d
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FgND9dh1YbJw&data=02%7C01%7CVanisha.Mistry%40norfolk.police.uk%7Cba74bfc0daf14f149fcf08d7e79266ad%7C63c6bc72b09342dbbf8a14e2a998e211%7C0%7C0%7C637232488280751795&sdata=M6uyXuhqVdpp2lqRxUlVy56IzR0Otg3gdsWRCULc1mw%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/underwear-rule/
mailto:sspteam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk
https://www.wizardingworld.com/news/introducing-hp-at-home
https://www.wizardingworld.com/news/introducing-hp-at-home
http://www.youtube.com/user/GoNoodleGames/featured

